
 

 

Senior Management Team Meeting 
 

Tuesday 30 March 2021 
09:00 – 10:30 

 
  

Attendees: 

 

Roy Brannen - Chief Executive (Chair) 
 
Alison Irvine - Director Transport Strategy & Analysis 
Bill Reeve - Director Rail  

Frances Pacitti - Director Aviation, Maritime, Freight & Canals  
David Swanson - Head of Corporate Services 
Gillian McCole - Roads  
Laura Murdoch - Director Bus, Accessibility & Active Travel  

Lee Shedden - Director Finance  
Sandy Jamieson - Major Projects  
Stuart Greig - Director Low Carbon Economy  
 

Nicola Wilson - Transport Strategy & Analysis (Item 2) 
 
Andy Pope - TS Secretariat  
 

External Attendees: 

 
Gerry Agnew - Director, Scotland's Hydrogen Accelerator, St Andrew’s 
University 

 
Minutes: 
 

1. General Update 

 

Directors discussed updates on RMT pay negotiations, recent weather 

impacts planned changes to Covid-19 restrictions.  

 

2. Transport and Inequalities  

 

SMT discussed the paper and how consideration of inequalities can further be 

embedded across all areas of operation and policy development. 

 

3. Hydrogen Accelerator Programme 

 

Gerry Agnew presented an overview of Scotland’s Hydrogen Accelerator 

Programme. SMT discussed the level of potential change, approach to risk 

and areas for future collaboration. 


